
Todayõs Readings are on : 1016 

Scripture for the week of March 1, 2020 

Sunday, March 1st  
Gn 2:7-9;3:1-7 / Rom 5:12-19 / Mt 4:1 -11 

Monday,  March 2nd  
Lv 19:1-2, 11-18 / Mt 25:31-46 

Tuesday, March 3rd  
Is 55:10-11 / Mt 6:7 -15 

Wednesday, March 4th  
Jon 3:1-10 / Lk 11:29-32 
Thursday, March 5th  

Est C: 12,14-16,23-25 / Mt 7:7 -12 
Friday, March 6th  

Ez 18:21-28 / Mt 5:20-26 
Saturday, March 7th  

Dt 26:16-19 / Mt 5:43-48 
Sunday, March 8th  

Gn 12:1-4a/ 2 Tm 1:8b-10 / Mt 17:1-9 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday Masses:  

Saturday at 4:30 PM   
Sunday  

at 7:30, 8:45 & 11 AM 

Week Days:  
Wednesday, Thursday,  

Friday at 9:00 AM  

Our Lady of  
Sorrows Parish  

March 1, 2020 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 

Mass Intentions  
  

February 29th at 4:30 PM 
Janice M. Daly 

Music  
Mass Parts: #343, #179, #180B, #183, #185 

Gathering  
#481 ~ The Glory Of These Forty Days 

 

Responsorial Psalm 51 
òBe merciful, O Lord, for we have sinned.ó 

 

Gifts  
#486 ~ Deep Within 

 

Communion  
#950 ~ Take And Eat 

Sending Forth  
#596 ~ Praise To You, O Christ,  

Our Savior 

To Contact Us: 
 

Parish: 781-784-2265 
Website: www.olossharon.org   

 
Parish Email:  

parish@olossharon.org 
 

Pastor:  
Rev. Francis J. Daly 



 

 1st Sunday of Lent  

PASTORõS DESK 
 

PIETA 
I have just finished reading a book called òA Pilgrimage to Eternityó by Timothy Egan. It is a 
chronicle of his travel along what is called the òFrancigena Wayó A Pilgrimage from Canter-
bury to Rome: In Search of a Faith. 
As he passes through the town of Carrara, Egan muses on Michaelangelo. Carrara provided 
much of Michaelangeloõs marble. But when Egan and apparently Michaelangelo get to     
specifics, they give special attention to the Pieta and of necessity to Mary, the patron of our 
parish under the title òOur Lady of Sorrows.ó 
òMichaelangeloõs brilliance was seeing emotion in hard rock, a moment in marble. Every 
block of stone òhas a statue inside it, and it is the task of the sculptor to discover itó Egan 
wrote. He goes on òémy favorite is the Pieta, cut from a shank Michaelangelo called the 
òmost perfectó he had ever worked on. In his hands, a marble chunk was transformed into a 
grieving mother holding a dead child, all life gone from the body of the slain Christ. Jesus is 
never more human than in his mortality. He is not God. Heõs not king of the Jews or the 
Messiah. Heõs Maryõs boy, flesh without soul, gone. The Pieta captures a duty that no mother 
ever wants -- to put a son into a tombé It is the only piece ever signed by Michaelangelo. 
He was twenty-four when he sculpted it.ó OUR LADY OF SORROWS PRAY FOR US. 
 

FLU AND CORONAVIRUS 
Each year, the Archdiocese advises us of prudent steps to consider in the light of òFluó season 
and this year we anticipated that advice by a week. I feel it is appropriate to pay reasonable 
attention to the recent advice from the CDC about the Coronavirus and to be prepared to 
take steps if it becomes necessary.  
The traditional practice of receiving communion on the tongue has some remote potential 
of being problematic if the priest or the Eucharistic minister and the communicant arenõt      
careful. We have not asked people to refrain from this practice in previous flu seasons,         
primarily because a very small number of folks receive in this way. Given the current flu    
landscape augmented by the advice of both the CDC and the Massachusetts Department of 
Public Health about  coronavirus, I think it is prudent to ask folks to receive communion 
only in the hand for the time being. Please be assured that we respect and honor your     
practice as one you find reverential and that we will welcome you to return to it after these 
public health advisories pass. 
We are blessed to have quite a few medical doctors among our parishioners. I have already 

reached out to one for advice and direction and would welcome input from any other          

especially but not only if infectious disease is your area of expertise. 

~ Fr. Frank 
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Weekly Collection ~ Feb. 23, 2020 
The average cost to run the parish is 
$9,800 per week. Our expectation is 
that 70% or $6,860 will come from 

the weekly offertory. Parishioners contributed 
$5,637 for the week ending February 23, 2020. 
Thank you.  

Prayers For The Deceased  
Cynthia Corrado, Paul Baro, Angelina Alden, Claire 
Severa 

From Senior Deacon Mike: 
 

With Ash Wednesday, we have entered the season of Lent for the year 2020 in cycle 'A' of the Liturgical year. 
 

Note  that the vestment colors are purple until Holy Week and the proclamation of the 'Alleluia' is omitted 
until the Easter Vigil.  
 

These forty days are our solemn time  during which we pray, fast, and share our life with others in service to 
the Lord.  
 

Prayers For The Sick 
Sheila Cope, Jerry Baro, Gus Spano 

 

Thursdays at 7:30 PM During Lent  

 
March 5th ~ Solidarity Prayer Walk  

 

March 12th ~ Evening Prayer    
 

March 19th ~ Lenten Prayer Service  
 

March 26th ~ Parish Communal  

Reconciliation Service  
 

April 2nd  ~ Seven Last Words of Christ  



 

 1st Sunday of Lent  

Special OLOS Book Group Gathering  
On March 22, the OLOS Book Group will discuss An Infinity of Little 
Hours, by Nancy Klein Maguire.   An Infinity of Little Hours is a uniquely 
intimate portrait of the most rigorous and ascetic monastic order in the 
Western world: the Carthusians.   This is the story of five young men and 
their five -year journey into a society virtually unchanged in its behavior 
and lifestyle since its foundation in 1084.   
 

The book group will be joined by Jeff Bloechl, an OLOS parishioner and 
professor of philosophy and theology at Boston College who has taught 
at the Carthusian monastery in Vermont regularly for the past six 
years.  In addition to discussing the book, we will have the opportunity 
to hear some of Jeffõs impressions of and experiences at the monastery. 
All are welcome to partake in what will certainly be a fascinating conver-
sation in the Bullock Center from 2-3 PM on Sunday, March 22. 

One on the Journey:  

A Solidarity Prayer Walk  
Thursday, March 5th at 7:30 PM  

in The Church  
 

There is One Body and One Spirit, just as you were called to the one 
hope of your calling. (Ephesians 4:4) 

 

One on the Journey, A Solidarity Prayer Walk , invites you to  a special experience of 
prayer, solidarity, and kinship. The Solidarity Prayer Walk is a spiritual journey into the heart of 
our  deepest selves and back out into this world with a  greater understanding of who we are 
and who we are called to be. Using photography and written reflection, this self -guided              
meditation  invites you into the heart of which we are - One body in Christ - and to pray in a         
special way with  and for our sisters and brothers around the world.  Take time to open your heart, 
listen to the Spirit, and allow yourself to be lovingly drawn along on the path of discipleship.  

Coffee Hour Presentation ~ Courage and Compassion  
 

When we pay attention to world news, to what is happening in our nation, and to the 
Gospel, it is clear that we are called to show compassion and to be courageous in 
speaking up.  How can we be people of courage and compassion today? 
 
Sr. Rosemary Mulvihill, CSJ  will address these themes at an Adult Faith Formation 
talk on  Sunday, March 15th during Coffee Hour . 
 
A co-founder of Sacred Threads, Sr. Rosemary brings a background in education, pastoral 
care, and counseling.  She has worked in Campus Ministry and has a great interest in 
Womenõs Spirituality and a special concern for those who are searching, struggling or feeling 
on the fringes of their faith communities.  Rosemary is a well-known friend and guide to many 
OLOS members. Her talk is sure to be thought-provoking and relevant. 
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Prepare and Serve a Meal at The Table 
  

On Saturday, April 4, high school students 
and adults are invited to prepare and serve 
a meal for approximately 100+ people at The 
Table at Father Billõs & Mainspring House in 
Brockton. We will meet as a group in the 
Bullock Center at 9:15 AM and travel         
together to The Table. We will return to 
OLOS at approximately 2:30/2:45 PM. To 
sign-up visit www.olossharon.org/service -
opportunities and click the sign up link 
where the Table opportunity is listed.   
 

Childrenõs Choir 
 
The Childrenõs Choir and Youth 
Ensemble will be  performing at 
the 8:45 Mass on Sunday, 
March 8. All are invited to come 
hear our children lead us as we 
sing, praise and thank God. 

UPCOMING EVENTS ~ Mark Your Calendars  
 

Spring Cleaning of the Church and OõConnell Hall  
Saturday, March 28th at 9 AM 

**************************************************  
Decorating The Church for Easter 

Saturday, April 11th  
at 10 AM 

 

WATCH THE BULLETIN FOR FURTHER DETAILS  
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